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CARNEGIE INSTITUTION OF WASHINGTON
1530 P STREET NORTHWEST

WASHINGTON 5, D. C.

11 January 1949

•

Dear Sr. Faust

We wish to acknowledge receipt and thank you for

two publications dealing with the phytoplankton
and cruztaceae, which we have just r-eceived from

you.

However, as I believe I have had occasion to point
out before, since we maintain no central library
here and can not therefore avail ourselves of such

outside publications, I shall transmit them to the

U. S. National Museum, here in Washington, in the

hope that they will find these books of interest.

Sincerely yours

_m���,;Lo�
Mrs. V. A. Grodsky
Publications Distribution

cc Dr. Waldo Schmitt


